
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - Section 14 2 

 
Temporary Footway Closure 
High Street, West Bromwich 

 
The Borough Council of Sandwell hereby gives Notice that on the 10th June 
2024 no person shall proceed along the footway on High Street, West 
Bromwich (southern side) from the junction of Lodge Road to the pedestrian 
crossing outside the Town Hall. 
 
A Local pedestrian diversion route will be signed via High Street, Lodge 
Road, Edward Street and Lombard Street West and vice versa. 
 
The pedestrian crossing outside the Town Hall will remain in operation for 
the duration of the footway closure and will form part of the pedestrian 
diversion route. 
 
The purpose and reason for the issue of this Notice is to facilitate urgent 
access for renovation works associated with the West Bromwich Town Hall 
and the subsequent removal of scaffolding erected to complete the required 
works. 
 
This Notice will remain effective and in force from 10th June 2024 (24hr) and 
for a period not exceeding 21 days. It is anticipated that the work will take 
until 1st July 2024 to complete. 
 
Any queries about the works taking place should be made to Brian Wiley of 
Morgan Sindall Construction on 0121 329 1500 working on behalf of 
Sandwell MBC. 
 
 
 Dated this 5th June 2024. 

 

MJ 
 

M Jones – Legal Services 
Sandwell Council House 

Oldbury 
West Midlands 


